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we warmly invite you to attend this year s three day convention presented
by jehovah s witnesses the 2024 declare the good news convention of
jehovah s witnesses will build your trust in the bible s message of hope
and explain how this hope can benefit you now and in the future because
we witness or talk about jehovah god and his kingdom we are known as
jehovah s witnesses explore our site read the bible online learn more
about us and our beliefs invitation to the declare the good news
convention of jehovah s witnesses read the highlights download a complete
program schedule or watch a video about our conventions in modern times
annual regional conventions provide jehovah s witnesses with spiritual
refreshment and encouragement along with joyful christian association
international and special conventions in various lands give a fine
witness provide an opportunity to experience the international nature of
our organization and offer a taste of life jehovah s witnesses our
official website provides online access to the bible bible based
publications and current news it describes our beliefs and organization
welcome we warmly invite you to attend the special convention being
planned for tampa bay in 2024 we count it a privilege to host you for
this historic occasion where we will experience firsthand jehovah s
unfailing love and enjoy an interchange of encouragement romans 1 12 we
are happy to help those interested in the bible or in our worldwide work
use one of the following options to contact jehovah s witnesses in your
area request a visit from one of jehovah s witnesses find a kingdom hall
of jehovah s witnesses find a location of the next annual memorial
observance jehovah s witnesses is a nontrinitarian millenarian
restorationist christian denomination as of 2023 the group reported
approximately 8 6 million members involved in evangelism with around 20 5
million attending the annual memorial of christ s death jehovah s witness
member of a millennialist denomination that developed within the larger
19th century adventist movement in the united states and has since spread
worldwide the jehovah s witnesses are an outgrowth of the international
bible students association which was founded in 1872 in 2019
international convention news reports africa jehovah s witnesses consider
the bible to be scientifically and historically accurate and reliable and
interpret much of it literally while also accepting it contains much
symbolism jehovah s witnesses base all of their beliefs on the bible as
interpreted by the governing body jehovah s witnesses their name is
intended to designate them as a group of christians who proclaim the
truth about jehovah compose less than 1 percent of u s adults yet are
among the most racially and ethnically diverse religious groups in
america hundreds of thousands of persons are looking forward with eager
anticipation to the series of divine victory international assemblies of
jehovah s witnesses to start in a few weeks you might explain that you
are participating in an international volunteer work if it seems
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appropriate to do so mention that you are one of jehovah s witnesses let
the person know why you are writing instead of making a personal visit we
uphold the right of jehovah s witnesses to practice their religion and
their beliefs and their ability to adhere to being apolitical and
pacifist without fear harassment discrimination or persecution read and
listen to the bible online or download free audio recordings and sign
language videos of the bible the new world translation of the holy
scriptures is an accurate easy to read translation of the bible history
of jehovah s witnesses wikipedia jehovah s witnesses originated as a
branch of the bible student movement which developed in the united states
in the 1870s among followers of christian restorationist minister charles
taze russell by benjamin mensahaccra june 25 gna jehovah s witnesses in
ghana will this friday june 28 2024 begin the 2024 series of a three day
regional convention dubbed declare the good news norway s jehovas
witnesses have lost their legal effort to regain the state financial
support that s offered to all religious organizations their s was cut
after the state determined that the jehovas witnesses don t comply with
rules that members must freely be allowed to join them or leave we always
spend time helping people to learn about the bible and god s kingdom
because we witness or talk about jehovah god and his kingdom we are
called jehovah witnesses go to our website read the bible on the internet
you can learn more about us and our beliefs



you are invited 2024 declare the good news
convention of

May 25 2024

we warmly invite you to attend this year s three day convention presented
by jehovah s witnesses the 2024 declare the good news convention of
jehovah s witnesses will build your trust in the bible s message of hope
and explain how this hope can benefit you now and in the future

jehovah s witnesses official website jw org
english

Apr 24 2024

because we witness or talk about jehovah god and his kingdom we are known
as jehovah s witnesses explore our site read the bible online learn more
about us and our beliefs

2024 convention of jehovah s witnesses jw org

Mar 23 2024

invitation to the declare the good news convention of jehovah s witnesses
read the highlights download a complete program schedule or watch a video
about our conventions

special conventions

Feb 22 2024

in modern times annual regional conventions provide jehovah s witnesses
with spiritual refreshment and encouragement along with joyful christian
association international and special conventions in various lands give a
fine witness provide an opportunity to experience the international
nature of our organization and offer a taste of life

jehovah s witnesses official website jw org

Jan 21 2024

jehovah s witnesses our official website provides online access to the
bible bible based publications and current news it describes our beliefs
and organization



special conventions

Dec 20 2023

welcome we warmly invite you to attend the special convention being
planned for tampa bay in 2024 we count it a privilege to host you for
this historic occasion where we will experience firsthand jehovah s
unfailing love and enjoy an interchange of encouragement romans 1 12

contact jehovah s witnesses jw org

Nov 19 2023

we are happy to help those interested in the bible or in our worldwide
work use one of the following options to contact jehovah s witnesses in
your area request a visit from one of jehovah s witnesses find a kingdom
hall of jehovah s witnesses find a location of the next annual memorial
observance

jehovah s witnesses wikipedia

Oct 18 2023

jehovah s witnesses is a nontrinitarian millenarian restorationist
christian denomination as of 2023 the group reported approximately 8 6
million members involved in evangelism with around 20 5 million attending
the annual memorial of christ s death

jehovah s witness history beliefs facts
britannica

Sep 17 2023

jehovah s witness member of a millennialist denomination that developed
within the larger 19th century adventist movement in the united states
and has since spread worldwide the jehovah s witnesses are an outgrowth
of the international bible students association which was founded in 1872
in

international and special conventions jehovah s
witnesses

Aug 16 2023

2019 international convention news reports africa



jehovah s witnesses beliefs wikipedia

Jul 15 2023

jehovah s witnesses consider the bible to be scientifically and
historically accurate and reliable and interpret much of it literally
while also accepting it contains much symbolism jehovah s witnesses base
all of their beliefs on the bible as interpreted by the governing body

9 things you should know about jehovah s
witnesses

Jun 14 2023

jehovah s witnesses their name is intended to designate them as a group
of christians who proclaim the truth about jehovah compose less than 1
percent of u s adults yet are among the most racially and ethnically
diverse religious groups in america

where will you attend the divine victory
assembly

May 13 2023

hundreds of thousands of persons are looking forward with eager
anticipation to the series of divine victory international assemblies of
jehovah s witnesses to start in a few weeks

communicating through letters watchtower online
library

Apr 12 2023

you might explain that you are participating in an international
volunteer work if it seems appropriate to do so mention that you are one
of jehovah s witnesses let the person know why you are writing instead of
making a personal visit

statement on jehovah s witnesses u s department
of state

Mar 11 2023

we uphold the right of jehovah s witnesses to practice their religion and
their beliefs and their ability to adhere to being apolitical and
pacifist without fear harassment discrimination or persecution



online bible read listen or download free pdf
epub audio

Feb 10 2023

read and listen to the bible online or download free audio recordings and
sign language videos of the bible the new world translation of the holy
scriptures is an accurate easy to read translation of the bible

history of jehovah s witnesses wikipedia

Jan 09 2023

history of jehovah s witnesses wikipedia jehovah s witnesses originated
as a branch of the bible student movement which developed in the united
states in the 1870s among followers of christian restorationist minister
charles taze russell

jehovah s witnesses begin declare the good news
convention

Dec 08 2022

by benjamin mensahaccra june 25 gna jehovah s witnesses in ghana will
this friday june 28 2024 begin the 2024 series of a three day regional
convention dubbed declare the good news

state wins over jehovas witness complaint
newsinenglish no

Nov 07 2022

norway s jehovas witnesses have lost their legal effort to regain the
state financial support that s offered to all religious organizations
their s was cut after the state determined that the jehovas witnesses don
t comply with rules that members must freely be allowed to join them or
leave

jehovah witnesses official website jw org
liberian english

Oct 06 2022

we always spend time helping people to learn about the bible and god s
kingdom because we witness or talk about jehovah god and his kingdom we
are called jehovah witnesses go to our website read the bible on the



internet you can learn more about us and our beliefs
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